
 
 

 

First Capitol Detachment #521 was pleased to recognize two USArmy JROTC students 
among those honored during the 2023 Military Ball hosted by the Bearcat Battalion 
William Penn Senior High School of York.  

CDT Lisbeth Grullon Ramirez is a ninth grade student in the first year of the program. 
The MCL Bronze Distinguished Citizen Award was presented by Chaplain James 
Schreiber (top photo). 

CDT Derby Alexandre is a ninth grade student in the first year of the program. The MCL 
Bronze Distinguished Citizen Award was presented by Sergeant at Arms Matthew Corwin 
(bottom photo). 

The cadets were nominated for the award by Senior Army Instructor LTCOL John W. 
Howard. 
 

 

                                  


